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Since the measure clearly does not ban the use of animal products given its 

exception for hides I see little point in attempting to ban its use for other purposes.  

This also does not address that many animals that have their "fur" used are a by 

product of sporting or agricultural users thus your bill only creates waste.  If this is a 

primarily focused on "fur" clothing then limit its scope to that purpose or be more 

specific in the type of fur since most would not be used in such a manner (ex: deer 

fur coats).  Although I am sure this bills sponsors feel like they are noble in their 

efforts it is just more unnecessary legislation and foolish. 


